FLORESWVILLE

Notice of Public Hearing

The City of Floresville Planning and Zoning committee will hold a Public Hearing at City
Hall, 1120 D Street, Floresville, Texas on April 3, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. in order to gather citizen
input on requesting re-zoning of properties at 1716 & 1718 C St. The re-zoning is to establish

rental offices.

If you have any questions or concerns you may call City Hall Permit Department at phone
number 830-393-1222.
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